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Notice of Short Days  
for the Prevention of COVID-19 Infection 

 
 

Dear parents and guardians, 

We would like to thank all parents for their cooperation in prevention 

measures related to COVID-19. 

 

Though we already posted on our school’s website, four female volleyball 

students were confirmed to be positive for COVID-19 on Thursday, April 29th. As 

a result, the public health center investigated close contact candidates and a couple 

of our students did a PCR test as a precaution and they were all “negative” for 

COVID-19 on April 30th, Friday. 

 

After infected people were confirmed, we thoroughly sterilized the entire 

school on Friday, April 30th, but in order to take further measures to prevent 

infection, from May 6th (after the Golden Week holidays) to 14th, classes will 

only be held as a half day (4 hours in the morning). (For commuting students, 

there are two buses departing the school at 13:30 and 18:15)  

 

We will continue to take thorough infection prevention measures and in 

addition please continue to take preventive measures at home as well such as 

washing your hands and wearing a face mask. 

 

 Last but not least, please take care and best wishes for you and your 

family.  

 

 
 


